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                                            06th June 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Our topic next term is ‘World of Water’. To kickstart this topic, we are planning a trip to Bristol 
Aquarium on the 15th June 2022. We will be leaving school at approximately 9.30am and returning 
just before the end of the day at approximately 3.15pm.  
 
All pupils will require a packed lunch for this trip. There are to be no sweets or chocolate brought in for 
the bus journey as we do not want any illness given that the journey is approximately 1 hour 15 
minutes. Pupils may bring a maximum of £2 to spend in the aquarium gift shop if you would like them 
to, although this is not compulsory.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Thursday 9th June.  
 
Many thanks, 
Year 4 Teachers 
 
 
 

Bristol Aquarium Trip - Permission Slip 
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________            Class: J_____ 
 
Please circle as appropriate:  
 

• I give my child permission to attend the trip to Bristol Aquarium on 15th June 2022.  
 

• I do not wish for my child to attend the trip to Bristol Aquarium on 15th June 2022.  
 

 
 
Parent’s Signature: _____________________________           Date: __________________ 
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